
OAKHURST AMITY GARDENS MULTIUSE 
PATH
part of the Land Use and Street Acquisitions 
Program

September 2023 update 
 
Construction was completed in January 2023 and 
landscaping was installed this past spring.  Additional 
tree work is needed and will be completed in the 
coming weeks. 

More details on back.

charlottenc.gov/projects
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DEPARTMENT OF  
GENERAL SERVICES
600 East 4th Street

Charlotte, NC 28202

September 2023 update

The Oakhurst Amity Gardens Multiuse Path was 
completed in January 2023 and landscaping was 
installed this past spring. Earlier this summer, the city 
noticed a large hickory tree in distress likely from 
construction activities. The city has since determined 
the tree needs to be removed and two additional 
trees need to be pruned. The trees are located on city-
owned property near the Erickson Road entrance to 
the multiuse path.   
 
The city along with the contractor will be working in the 
area of the multiuse path within the next few weeks 
to complete this tree work.  Your property will not be 
disturbed by the activity, and the contractor will not 
need to enter any structures.   

Your cooperation during this process is appreciated.   

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS?
Derrel Poole, Project Manager
Department of General Services 
704.534.2789 
derrel.poole@charlottenc.gov
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